
UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS 

AT URBANA-CHAMPAIGN 

 

Labor and Employee Relations 

Academic Human Resources 

807 S. Wright Street  

Champaign, Illinois 61820 

 

June 9, 2015 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC TRANSMISSION 

Mr. Sean Burns 

Universal Service Director 

Illinois Education Association 

2110 Clearlake Boulevard, Suite 103 

Champaign, Illinois 61822-8932 

 

Re:  Visiting Academic Professional Bargaining Agreement 

 

Dear Mr. Burns: 

 

This letter confirms, as discussed at the May 28, 2015 labor-management meeting, that the collective 

bargaining agreement between the Visiting Academic Professionals/AAP-IEA-NEA and the University of 

Illinois was automatically renewed for another year pursuant to Article 25, Section 1 of that agreement. 

Because neither party notified the other of its desire to modify or terminate the agreement within the 

requisite time frame, the current terms and conditions contained within that agreement, therefore, will 

remain in effect through August 15, 2016.   

 

Sincerely, 

       
      Heather L. Horn 

      Assistant Director of Labor & Employee Relations  

 

 

 

 

cc: Leslie N. Arvan, Director of Labor & Employee Relations 

 Sharon L. Reynolds, Associate Director of Labor & Employee Relations 

 


